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Special Meeting 

The Town of Porter Planning Board will hold a special meeting on Monday, May 16,
 
2016 at 

6:00 p.m. for the purpose of reviewing and discussing the Site Plan Application for Judith 

Fleckenstein Trust — 22 acre Aquaculture and Aquaponics Facility, 1953 Balmer Road, 

Ransomville; Recommendation for the Town Board regarding the Sales and Service of 

Farm/Garden Equipment in a Rural Agricultural District. 

This meeting is open to the public, but it is not a public hearing. The next regular Planning 

Board meeting will be Thursday, June 2, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Amy L. Freiermuth, Secretary 

Town of Porter Planning Board 

 


